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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGES
  

School Hours

Greetings Parents,

Please note that the first bell of the day rings
at 9:07 am. We have noticed that there are
students waiting outside of the school as early
as 7:30am that are not meeting with Ms.
Plank for Band practice. The teacher workday
begins at 8:30 am.

  
If your student is meeting with a
teacher before school, please send
them with a note. If your child is
planning to meet with a teacher, please
make arrangements prior to the
meeting.

Thank you in advance for your attention to
this information.

Campus Security
  

Please join us in welcoming Mr. Jeff Tungate.
He is the Campus Security Agent that has
been temporarily assigned to Beaumont
school. He is moving throughout the campus

TABLE OF CONTENTS
  

School Hourse
  

Campus Security
  

Pizzicato Night
  

Teacher/Staff Appreciation
Week

  
Bicycle Safety Course

  
Listen & Read

  
SafeOregon  Tip Line

  
YoChoice Beaumont Night

  
--------------------------------

  
Community News

https://mailchi.mp/0711d99b5dce/beaumont-newsletter-42118?e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=2101174f84&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://mailchi.mp/0711d99b5dce/beaumont-newsletter-42118?e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=16e79fa0ba&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=c76fc4ccbd&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=68148e88fe&e=bf3d9a1e65
mailto:beaumontnewsletter@gmail.com
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=ea3f29cc60&e=bf3d9a1e65


daily, getting to know students and teachers.
He will be on campus as long as he is not
called away to an emergency situation on
another PPS school campus.

 Sincerely,
  

  
 Harriette Vimegnon

 Principal

Pizzicato Beaumont Night
  

Don't forget!  Tuesday April 24 is
another Pizzicato Beaumont Night. Beaumont
will receive 20% of every sale that happens at
the Fremont store that day from open to
close.  This includes all dine-in, take-out,
delivery and gift card sales that happen.

Teach and Staff Appreciation
Week

  
The PTA will help coordinate events to show
appreciation of Beaumont Teachers and Staff
this year during the week of May 7 - May
11.  Look for a Sign-Up Genius link in the
near future to sign up to contribute time or
items for breakfast, lunch, and snacks. 

Bicycle Safety Course Is Arriving
Soon!

  
The Bicycle Safety Program is scheduled to
begin May 1, 2018 for all 6 th grade students
in Ms. Smith's Health/PE class. This
comprehensive program engages students by
teaching traffic safety through classroom
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activities and on-the- bike practice. Students
will develop essential skills that teach how to
adjust helmets for proper fit, use of hand
signals, street signs interpretation and how to
maneuver safely

 through intersections and out of driveways.
The goal is to empower students and keep
them safe while traveling in their
neighborhood and surrounding streets.

  
A permission slip will be sent home mid April
which requires a parent or legal guardian
signature for participation; All signed
permission slips should be returned to Ms.
Smith A.S.A.P. Participants who intend to use
their own bicycle or helmet must agree to
have them inspected by me, Ms.
Smith,before the program begins. I am
available between April 10-27, 2018 from
8:00-9:00 a.m. and 3:45-4:00 p.m. for
inspections except Tuesday afternoons. If
personal equipment is determined to be
unsafe, then participants will be required to
use equipment provided by the program or
get the needed repairs done prior to
beginning the program. Note: All personal
bikes require a bike lock in order to secure
them to bike racks during school
hours. Please do not leave bikes
overnight!

  
If you would like to volunteer, please contact
Ms. Smith at 503-916- 5610 ext.70408 or
email kmsmith@pps.net. Volunteer
opportunities include set up cones for riding
course, assist students who may need one on
one help, or assist in local neighborhood
rides.

Listen & Read Donation
  

I want to make sure Beaumont students have
the materials they need to succeed, so I just
created a request for my classroom at
DonorsChoose.org:

  
Listen & Read .

  
If you chip in to help our students, you'll get
awesome photos and our heartfelt thanks.

  
Thanks so much,

 Jenifer Mittelstadt
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P.S. If you know anyone who may want to
help my classroom, please pass this along!

SafeOregon Tip Line
  

The SafeOregon Tip Line aims to
increase student safety

  
 In keeping with our commitment to student
safety, last October PPS joined school
districts across the state in using
the SafeOregon Tip Line. We want to remind
you about this important resource.

  
 SafeOregon was funded by the Oregon
Legislature as part of a statewide effort to
improve school safety. It provides a secure
means for anyone to anonymously report
suspicious or imminently unsafe situations,
such as threats of violence, fights, drugs and
alcohol, weapons, bullying, harassment,
intimidation or self-harm. 

  
 Anyone, from students to parents to
community members, can access the system
in a variety of ways, including:

 ·         The “Report unsafe behavior” button
found on every PPS school’s website

 ·         The SafeOregon website 
 ·         A live call/text (844-472-3367)

 ·         An email to tip@safeoregon.com
 ·         The mobile app that can be downloaded

from your Smart Phone via iTunes or  Google
Play

  
 Trained staff are available 24 hours a day, 365
days a year, to respond.

  
 Please be sure to share this information with
your friends and family. Remind your
students: If you see or hear something,
say something - immediately.

  
 Let’s work together to keep our community
safe.

YoChoice Beaumont Night
  

Save the date of Friday, May 11 for
YoChoice Beaumont Night at 4941 NE
Fremont St., Portland. Beaumont will receive
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20% of every sale that happens that day from
open to close.
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Grant Gendrills Dance Team Tryouts will be
held Monday, May 7th, Tuesday, May 8th,
and Wednesday, May 9th at Grant
at Marshall Campus in the gym from 6:00
PM-8:30 PM. You must attend all three
nights of tryouts. In addition, please have a
parent attend the required parent meeting on
Monday, May 7th at 6 PM. Please contact
Coach Kali at kcapps@pps.net if you have any
questions.
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TrackTown Youth League: 
  

The TrackTown Youth League is a series of 15
FREE all-comer track meets across Oregon,
open to all boys and girls ages 7-14.  Events
include the 100m, 400m, 1500m, long jump
and turbo javelin.  No prior track & field
experience is needed! Top finishers will
advance to a championship meet at Hayward
Field at the University of Oregon held in
conjunction with the NCAA Outdoor Track &
Field Championships!

  
Digital:

 Website:  
 http://www.tracktownyouthleague.com/

 Digital Download of Flyer:
 https://www.oregonsports.org/wp-

content/uploads/2018/04/Regional-Meet-
Graphic-N.-Portland.jpg

Student Exchange
  

Create a cultural adventure for your family! 
Add to your travel itinerary!  Make life-long
friends!  Volunteer to host an international
high school exchange student and watch it all
happen.  Non-profit Northwest Student
Exchange has partnered with Portland Public
Schools for over ten years, bringing high
school exchange students to PPS schools. 
NWSE is currently accepting applications for
host families for the PPS 2018-2019 school
year.  Interested?  Contact Patricia Rimmer
atprimmer@pps.net or 503-740-2754.

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and
worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in
society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School
Board that there will be no discrimination or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of
age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national
origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any
educational programs, activities or employment.
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